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Building Demolition 
As part of the construction of the Crenshaw/LAX Transit Project, Walsh-Shea Corridor Constructors will begin the demolition of buildings on Metro properties along Florence Avenue between La Brea Avenue and Hillcrest Boulevard in the City of Inglewood. The work is anticipated to begin Thursday, April 24, 2014, between 7:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, weather permitting.  The work is anticipated to last for three weeks.  To view the complete construction notice, please click here.
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Overhead Freeway Signs
The I-405 Sepulveda Pass Improvements Project contractor is planning to close the northbound I-405 in the Sepulveda Pass for four consecutive nights from Thursday, April 24, 2014 through Monday, April 28, 2014. The closure boundaries and hours change each night. The closures will enable the contractor to install overhead freeway signs. The northbound I-405 will be closed from Getty Center Drive to Greenleaf Street on the night of Thursday, April 24, 2014 from 12:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m. The northbound I-405 will be closed from Skirball Center Drive to Greenleaf Street on the nights of Friday, April 25, 2014 from 1:00 a.m. to 6:00 a.m., Saturday, April 26 from 2:00 a.m. to 7:00 a.m., and Sunday, April 27, 2014 from 12:00 a.m. to 5 a.m. To view the construction notice, please click here. 
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